From: Rhodri Jones 
Sent: 31 March 2016 14:09
To: Nathanael Stock
Subject: RE: 15/02339/F - Building 89, RAF Bicester
[bookmark: _GoBack]
No objections


From: Nathanael Stock 
Sent: 31 March 2016 11:07
To: Rhodri Jones
Subject: 15/02339/F - Building 89, RAF Bicester

Hi Rhodri,

Further to your comments on the above ref application (copied in below for reference), I note that you have already given approval for the same trees to be removed (ref. 16/00024/TCA – copy of documents attached including decision).  In the circumstances, please can you confirm you no longer have any objection to the current proposals?

I look forward to hearing from you shortly.

Kind regards,
Nat

Nathanael Stock BA(Hons) DipTP MRTPI
Team Leader – Householder Plus
Development Management
Cherwell District Council
Direct Line: 01295 221886
Email: nathanael.stock@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Website: www.cherwell.gov.uk


From: SSLS Arboricultural 
Sent: 11 January 2016 17:24
To: Planning
Subject: RE: Building 89 Guard And Fire Party House RAF Bicester Buckingham Road Bicester [15/02339/F] 

Dear Planning

The Tree survey is several years out of date and no longer relevant, the applicant will need to submit a more up to date one, something that was made in the last 12 months ?

Best regards


Rhodri Jones
Arboricultural Officer
Environmental Services
Cherwell District and South Northamptonshire Council
01295 221804
Email: Rhodri.Jones@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk



-----Original Message-----
From: Planning 
Sent: 08 January 2016 11:58
To: SSLS Arboricultural
Subject: Building 89 Guard And Fire Party House RAF Bicester Buckingham Road Bicester [15/02339/F] 

Please see attached consultation document.

Regards
Development Management

